
5kevents.org 
5 Fifth Street 
Racine, WI 53403 
262-620-2018 
patrick@festivalpark.com 
 
3/17/2025 
 
Ron Pritzlaff 
Department of Public Works (DPW) 
 
Subject: Notification and Request for Barricade Support - Lighthouse Run/5k Event - June 14, 
2025 
 
Dear Mr. Pritzlaff, 
 
This letter serves as formal notification regarding the Lighthouse Run/5k event, which will be 
held on Saturday, June 14, 2025, from 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM. This event is organized by 
5kevents.org and is anticipated to involve 1,000 participants. 
 
For the safety of our participants, we will be utilizing the Northeast lane of the Main Street bridge 
during the event. Please note that the remaining lanes will remain open for regular traffic flow. 
 
We will be implementing traffic control measures, including the placement of traffic cones, to 
delineate the designated lane. However, to enhance the safety of our participants and ensure 
clear separation from active traffic, we respectfully request the provision and placement of a 
city-provided barricade at the beginning and end of the Southeast lane on the bridge for the 
duration of our event, from 8:00 AM to 11:00 AM. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
Patrick Flynn 
 


